
[date]
Dear parents and guardians,
I cannot believe that our Intensive French adventure is coming to an end.  It has gone by so quickly!   
Over the course of the past five months, I have learned a tremendous amount while working with the students.  I have become more of an advocate for this program seeing what the children have accomplished.  Your children have astonished and amazed me so many times as the months passed.  I am incredibly proud of all of them.  I can confidently say that each student has made great strides in French since September.
I am sad to see this class leave.  We’ve had lots of fun together! I would like to take this opportunity to thank all of you for your support.  I realize that having a child in a new program, let alone in a different language, can be quite daunting.  You have been very open minded and kind.  If you have any comments about the program, whether it is positive or negative, I would love to get your feedback.  You can send them along in writing, with your child, or simply call me at school [phone number].
Have a great second half of the year!  
Yours truly,
Intensive French Teacher
